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Desert Greens HOA Office:  775-751-9006 (M-Th 9-1)   Email:desertgreenshoa@gmail.com 

Desert Greens Website:  http://www.desertgreenscommunity.org 

  

 
 
 
 

 

 

Senior Moments                  June 2021 
Please have articles to me for July’s newsletter by Thursday, June 24, 2021 

Pat Walters at: pwalters603@gmail.com, 702-592-6727 

 

  

  

 
  

 HOA BOARD MESSAGES 

     Welcome to summer in Southern Nevada. Temperatures will hit 100 soon. Hopefully, our 
pool will be open by July 1st barring any more hold ups. Adams Pool 
Solutions will be here June 16th to start plastering. We're not 100% sure how 
soon after the plastering, it can be opened. We do apologize for the late 
opening but, it has been out of our control. The spa is open and being heated 24/7 for now.  
 

     I would like to remind everyone that all HOA Board members and 
committee members are volunteers. No one receives any 
compensation for doing what they do. Every member of Board & 
committees takes many hours out of their week to make and keep our 

community a very desirable place to live. 
 
     All residents need to take a hard look at their property. Many 
homes need painting, weeds pulled and general clean up. Let's get all 
this done so the ACC doesn't need to send letters. This is about being 
responsible. Not just your own property but the entire community. 
People are not picking up after their dogs, tossing cigarette butts on 
the ground, and placing trash in front of dumpsters instead of in it. Everyone received a copy of 
the "Rules & Regulations". Be sure to read and understand these. This is especially important. 
Whenever you want to do any landscaping, painting, or planting you MUST submit an ACC 
request. Your request MUST be approved before the project is begun. When you receive the 
approval form, you must display that form in a place that can be seen from the street. If you do 
not get approval, you will be required to stop the project until it is approved. 
 
    The only way to keep Desert Greens as great of a community as it is, is with everyone's 
cooperation. 
 
Thanks for your Support 
Buzz & HOA Board 
 

DESERT GREENS NEWSLETTER 
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Activities Committee – June, 2021 
 

This month’s Activities write-up comes to you from Sodom Mountain Campground in 
Southwick, Massachusetts. Evie and I arrived here Wednesday, about the time the Activities 
meeting was starting. Unfortunately, instead of coffee and snacks (Happy Birthday Buzz), we 
started cleaning up from all the mouse activity from the past two winters. 

Cinco de Mayo was well attended and enjoyed by everyone. (Free 
margaritas are always a hit). Those that weren’t able to sign-up in time 
seemed to enjoy being able to buy what they wanted from the food 
truck. 

By the time you read this the Veterans get together, Bunco, and Memorial Day events will have 
occurred. If everything lives up to its hype, these should be successful also. 

The Welcome Committee activity has resumed with Linda Feliciano and Tami Stevens greeting 
our new residents. Their enthusiasm should go a long way to getting more of our new 
residents involved in the community. 

Many of the regular activities are starting to make their way back on our calendar (finally) so be 
sure to look at it. A sampling is Double-Deck pinochle, Darts, and Meditation.  

Some slow starters are the putting contest, Bingo, and the Texas Hold’em Poker. These will 
eventually return, just not this month. When Bingo does rear its head, it will be for residents 
only (unless there is a last-minute reprieve). 

Looking ahead (slightly) to July, the 4th will feature the golf tournament and the golf cart 
parade. Decorated carts (and bicycles, etc) will meet at the clubhouse at 6:30 and the parade 
will start at 7:00. See the golf section of the Senior Moments for more tournament details. I 
personally will be struggling on our courses back east and trying to out drive my 29-year-old 
grandson. Keep you posted on that. 

The next Coffee hour and Activities meeting will be June 23rd hosted by Nancy Suter. Coffee 
starts at 9:00am followed by the meeting, usually around 9:30.  

As usual, I will use email to let you know what’s happening, even from the far reaches of the 
East coast. If you wish to be included in these mailings, please send me an email at: 
stu1942egerton@gmail.com. I will add you to my Desert Greens address book. 

Stu Egerton ~ Activities co-chair  
 
 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 
JUNE 20TH  
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DARTS ARE BACK: 

Starting Friday, June 11th at 6:00PM. 
We will draw teams based on how many 
players show up.  
 
The dart boards are up, if you want to  

practice you’re welcome to do so. You don’t need to bring 
darts: there are 2 sets of darts (3 darts to a set) and a scoring 
marker on each dart board. If there are any questions, 
or you need a little help, feel free to call or text us.   
 
Pat, (702) 592-6727 or Butch (Don), (702) 439-7777. 

	

 
 

WELCOME BACK THE WELCOMING COMMITTEE 
 

We are excited about the process of relaunching the 
Desert Greens welcoming committee. 
Our target date is August 1st, 2021. 
In the meantime, let me tell you a little about us. 

 

My cohort on this committee, is Linda Feliciano. 

She and her husband (Jerry) moved here in 2014, and they 

live at 415 Belair Ave. If the name sounds familiar, Linda’s 

brother is Ernie Feliciano. 

Linda's number is 503-806-5068. 

 

My husband (Gary) and I (Tami) moved here in 2019. 

However, my mother lived here from 2006 until she passed 

away in 2018. We live at 354 Brentwood.  

My number is: 818- 426-0209. 

 

We also have a silent partner, many of you already know, 

Janell. 

 

We look forward to welcoming all new residents to Desert 

Greens Community. 

 

 

 

 
Bible Study at Desert 

Greens will be resuming 
Monday(s) June 7th 
In the Card Room 
At the Clubhouse 

 
Topic will be End Times 

(lasting 5 weeks) 
 

Starting at 10:30 AM 
(approximately 1 hour long) 

 
Leader� �� ����  
 
 

TOPS  

Take Off Pounds Sensibly 
(TOPS) will resume weekly 
Wednesday meetings in the 
Desert Greens Clubhouse 
on June 2.  

Weigh-in is 4:30-5:15, 
meetings will be 5:30-6:30 in 
the card room. Weigh-ins are 
private.  

No diet program. A group of 
people discussing healthier 
ways to eat and exercise. All 
welcome. Stop by on a late 
Wednesday afternoon to see 
what we’re all about.  

Robin  
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SPLINTERS	FROM	THE	BENCH	–	JUNE	2021	

	

JUNE	SCHEDULES:	

All League Golf Tee Times – 8:00 A.M. start time 

Meet at the clubhouse by 7:45 A.M. 

Women’s League Golf - (Mon & Thur.) 

Men’s League Golf - (Tues & Fri) 

Mixed Scrambles - (Saturday) 

Mixed League Golf - (Sunday) - Individual golf 

 
Please arrive at the clubhouse 15 minutes prior to tee off time or you risk the chance of 
not being able to play in league play that day.  

Next Golf Committee meeting will be Friday, June 18th immediately following men’s golf, 
approximately 10:15 a.m. everyone is welcome to attend. The meeting will be held in the 
Conference room by the parking lot. 
 
Congratulations: To the following for a hole-in-one in May: Butch Walters, May 15th, hole #5... 

 
Memorial Day Tournament: 
The Memorial Day golf tournament was held on Monday, May 31st.  Hope everyone had a 
good time playing in the Tournament and enjoyed the barbecue.  
 
 

 Hitting another ball while on the putting green. Golfers have been 
asking about the rule and penalty regarding hitting another ball while on 
the putting green. 
     USGA rule 19-5a for a ball played on the putting green in stroke play 
is: If the player’s ball in motion hits another ball at rest on the putting 
green and both balls were on the putting green before the stroke, the 

player putting gets the two (2) stroke penalty. It is the person doing the putting responsibility to 
ask the person in front to mark his ball. (This rule does not apply if you are off the green). 
 
 
Safety First!! The Golf Committee is asking residents to be aware of golfers on the golf course 
in the mornings during league golf.  The start time for the month of June is 8:00 AM. We ask 
that you avoid walking this area from 8:00 to 11:30 a.m.  You are putting yourself in harm’s 
way and risk getting hit by a golf ball which could cause serious injury. Golfers try to be aware 
of residents, but accidents do happen. Let’s all use caution; and be aware that there are 
golfers and walkers out at different times of the day. 
 
 
 
 
Butch (Don) Walters 

Golf Committee Chairman.  

 

HAPPY FATHERS DAY 


